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As a resident of this area and a daily biker. I strongly OPPOSE allowing Breese Stevens to fence off a huge area of
our public sidewalks so they can sell more booze to their paying event attendees. That intersection is where a lot of
us cross on foot or bike and it will absolutely DISRUPT and make MORE DANGEROUS that corner. Also, they
said originally that the percentage of alcohol making up sales was a small percentage and this would make that
percentage WAY higher. I also say as a bartender with over 30 years behind the stick: the last thing this area needs
is another outdoor corral of drunk, LOUD, littering people trashing that corner, harassing passers by, and annoying
neighbors who work in the early AM. Lastly, that fence they want to put up blocks off the B Cycle station on that
corner. NOT OK. I (and all the bikers in my building on E Johnson) say NO. NO.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

JB
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